
 

 
 

 

Fostering mutual understanding between Japan and India 
 

J.CLAIR Singapore 
 
An Ikebana workshop was held by JETAA India at Daulat Ram College, Delhi 

University, India. About 50 students who are studying Japanese participated in it. 
 An instructor from the Ikebana school first explained what Ikebana was and then 
they demonstrated it in front of the students. 
 After that, the students tried flower arrangement for themselves. Because it was their 
first time, they looked a little nervous at the beginning. But they enjoyed the session 
and looked very happy when they had finished. 
 Though JETAA India is still a small organization, they have been working actively 
since last year to promote Japanese culture. Besides the Ikebana workshop, they 
also held a Yukata-experience event for the students last October. 
 J.CLAIR Singapore would like to support their activities and we hope they continue 
to play an active role in connecting Japan and India.  
 
*About the JET Programme: 
The Japan Exchange and Teaching (JET) Programme is one of the largest 
international exchange programmes in the world that employs foreign youths to 
Japan with the purpose of enhancing mutual understanding between Japan and other 
countries. At the same time, it promotes internationalisation in Japan’s local 
communities through improving its foreign language education. 
Started in 1987, the JET Programme has welcomed more than 70,000 participants 
from 75 countries to Japan. 
For more details, please refer to the JET Programme homepage. 

☞ http://jetprogramme.org/en/  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
(Enjoying Ikebana for the first time)               (commemorative photo) 
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